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Miss Lois Fleming Becomes The 
Bride Of Brevard Music Teacher

Miss Doris Ferguson 
W eds Jack  M cGaha

Miss Doris Marian Ferguson, 
daughter of Mr. and Mrs. Stephen 
Ferguson, of Brevard, Route 1, and 
Jack Edward McGaha, of Brevard, 
were married on June 6 at 4 p. m. 
in the First Baptist church.

The Rev. B. W. Thomason, pas
tor, officiated, using the double 
ring ceremony.

The bride, given in marriage by 
her father, wore a gown of white 
satin fashioned with a lace ap
plique bodice, illusioned yoke trim
med with seed pearls, a Peter Pan 
lace collar and sleeves ending in 
points over the hands. Her full 
skirt was trimmed with lace pan
els and extended into a cathedral 
train. Her fingertip veil of illusion 
was attached to a satin and lace 
cap embroidered with seed pearls, 
and she carried a cascade bouquet 
of white roses and carnations cen
tered with a white purple-throated 
orchid.

A program of wedding music was 
presented by Mrs. Louise P. Miller, 
organist, Miss Wylladene Duckett 
and Miss Ellen Torrence, soloists.

The church was decorated with 
arrangements of white gladioli with 
a background of greenery inter
spersed with candelabra holding 
lighted tapers.

Miss Mary Elizabeth McGaha, of 
Brevard, sister of the bridegroom, 
served as maid of honor. She wore 
a gown of blue taffeta and chantU- 
ly lace fashioned with a strapless 
bodice and a lace stole. Her head
dress was a half-bonnet of taffeta 
and net trimmed with flowers. She 
carried a nosegay of yellow rose
buds.

Bridesmaids were Miss Frances 
Fortune of Brevard, Miss Regina 
Ferguson of Waynesville, and Miss 
Stella Glazener of Rosman.

Nelson & Neal M ake 
Big H it On Campus

The famous two piano team of 
Nelson and Neal gave a concert at 
the college auditorium on Monday, 
October 12 at 8:30 p. m.

Mr. and Mrs. Neal have just fin
ished a successful week at Town 
Hall, New York.

The artists were trained at the 
Curtis Institute by Rudolph Serkin 
and Isabelle Vengerova. They were 
married in Philadelphia where they 
presented television programs for 
eight months.

Since that time they have pre
sented over two hundred concerts 
in  Australia, New Zealand, and 
North America. They have played, 
individually and together, over 30 
engagements with major sympho
ny orchestras.

Their program here consisted of 
Jesu, Joy of Man’s Desiring, by 
Bach; Sonata in D Major, by Mo- 
■zart; Children’s Games, Opus 22, 
l»y Bizet; Introduction and Rondo 
AUa Burlesca, by Britten; Five 
Waltzes, Opus 39, by Brahms; Pre
lude A L’Apres-Midi D’une Faune, 
by DeBussy; and La Valse, by Ra- 
veL

After the performance, a recep
tion was held in the lobby of the 
■girl’s dormitory.

  .....      . .. ..g

I Socially Speaking j
Q i i i i i i i i i i i i i i i t i i i i i i i i i i t i i t t i i i i i i i i u i i i i i i i i i i i i i i i i t i i i i i i t . Q

By BETH JONES

Now that all of the initiations are 
over, the freshmen are going 
around with the perfect smile of 
relief on their countenances. Of 
course you can’t blame them. I 
don’t relish the idea of sitting on 
the curb in front of a parking me
ter waiting for a penny to run out. 
I wouldn’t like to go to the ceme
tery to find a pop bottle, or draw 
my footprints all the way down the 
sidewalk, shining shoes, or even 
begging on the street corner, 
though it can be advantageous at 
times. Nevertheless, the pledges of 
the four campus societies did all 
of this and more without a mum
ble. I don’t believe I saw a single 
person refuse to do something. 
(That might have been out of fear 
of rat court, but I don’t believe so.) 
They actually carried out their 
tasks with some sense of pleasure. 
Due to this prevailing attitude of 
cooperation, everyone had a won
derful time during the four days 
of initiation.
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Wasn’t it nice to have the tele
vision sets in the dorms in time 
for the world series? More boys 
than girls seemed to think so. 
There were only about five of us 
in the new dorm that watched all 
the games. That is the answer to a 
question that came to my mind 
when I heard that there were go
ing to be two sets on campus. It 
doesn’t affect the social status be
tween boys and girls on campus. 
Of course, I didn’t  really expect 
a television set to stop dating, but 
I did wonder if it would curtail 
the social activities. Believe me, it 
doesn’t. Just the same, I know 
that everyone is enjoying the lux
ury of a television set.

*  *  *

I wish I could discuss the Home
coming dance with you this month, 
but since I can’t delay sending in 
my copy any longer, (you kncr.v 
how Jim is) I will have something 
to say about it next month. In the 
meantime, I will say that the plans 
sound as if we are going to have a 
grand dance. I hope everyone can 
be there. I am sure that all pres
ent wiU have a fine time. Just go 
and find out for yourself.

Baptist Students To 
M eet In W inston-Sal.

The annual North Carolina Bap
tist Student Convention will be 
held on November 6, 7, 8, at the 
First Baptist church in Winston- 
Salem, North Carolina.

Among the people on the pro
gram for this convention will be 
Dr. Nels F. S. Ferae, professor 
of Philosophical Theology at Van
derbilt university; Dr. John Oliver 
Nelson, professor of Christian Vo
cation at Yale Divinity school and 
also Miss Emily Lansedell, presi
dent of the Sarver School of Mis
sions.

More than 1,000 students are ex
pected with representatives from 
40 to 50 schools of higher educa
tion in North Carolina. A special 
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Campus Cheerleaders 
To Be Elected Soon

Looking ahead to the future 
basketball season, a search is soon 
to be made for cheerleaders.

Imogene Dickson, only returnee 
from last year, and Becky Roy, 
mascot for the past three years, 
are, up to this point, our cheer
leaders. The cheerleaders go to all 
games away from home, and are 
guaranteed to have a cheering sec
tion, however small. Last year Bre
vard college was the only junior 
college reported to have spectators 
at all away games, and also the on
ly junior college with cheerleaders 
at a conference tournament.

The girls wear white skirts with 
blue linings, and the boys wear 
black pants. All wear white sweat
ers with a Brevard “B” on them.

A time will be set by the stu
dent council for the election of 
cheerledaers. Students who wish to 
become candidates for the position 
will meet with Miss Moseley and 
Imogene Dickson to practice 
cheers.. Try-outs will then be held 
before the student body. A vote by 
secret ballot will be taken and the 
names of the elected cheerleaders

The marriage of Miss Ora Lois 
Fleming, daughter of Mr. and Mrs. 
Claude J. Fleming, of Warren 
Plains, to Francis E. Price, son of 
Mr. and Mrs. Perry E. Price, of 
Norfolk, Va., was solemnized on 
July 11 in the Warren Plains 
Methodist church.

The bride, given in marriage by 
her father, wore a gown of im
ported chantiUy lace and nylon 
tulle over satin. The lace bodice 
was fashioned with a scalloped 
neckline and long lace sleeves. The 
bouffant skirt of tulle over satin 
fell into a cathedral train. Her fin
gertip veil of illusion fell from a 
crown of pearls. Her bouquet was 
a cascade of white roses and steph- 
anotis centered with a white or
chid.

A program of wedding music 
was given by Mrs. Glenn H. Wel
don, organist, and Miss Wylladene 
Duckett, soloist.

Mr. and Mrs. Price are now re
siding in Brevard, where Mr. Price 
is connected with the music depart
ment of Brevard college.

will be announced within 24 hours.
Everyone interested, whether ex

perienced or not, is urged to try 
out. Watch the bulletin board for 
announcements concerning try-outs 
and election.


